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February 1, 2022
Parents, 
	Our Valentine’s Day party will be Monday, February 14th at 10:30 a.m. and parents are welcome to attend! You may check out your child following the party. 
We will have sweet treats, fruit, and drinks for the kids to snack on. Kelly and I will be getting these items as well as paper products for the party. 
	If you would like to help cover the cost of these items, please send money to Jessi Nance either through Mrs. Thacker or over Venmo to @jessi-nance.  
	As always, thank you for your help!
	Jessi Nance and Kelly Gay
*No student will be denied the opportunity to participate 
for failure to contribute.*
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